
Subject: Request for Installation of Security Gate 

To whom it may concern

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to outline the reasons behind the request to install a security 

gate at my property located at 100 Haverstock Hill. 

The primary reason for my request is to address a recurring issue that has been causing inconvenience and 

discomfort for my family. Due to the presence of two nearby pubs, individuals have been using my front 

garden as a restroom during late hours when the pubs close. This has become a significant concern for the 

safety and cleanliness of my property. 

Installing a security gate would effectively deter unauthorized access and prevent such incidents from 

occurring. It would provide the necessary security and privacy for my family, while also ensuring the 

maintenance of a clean and safe environment. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please let me know if any further information is needed.  

Best Regards 

Ferid 


